
MICHAEL L. BROWNSTEIN M.D., F. A. c. s. 
A PROFESSIONAL CORPORATION 

PLASTIC AND AESTHETIC SURGERY 

April 4, 1990 

Dear Loa: 

Hello! How are you? We've been enjoying your newsletter and also offer 

congratulations on the publication of your book. 

Have a favor to ask, if you have the time. Doctor 1s insurance company needs 

any and all information we can give them on the genitoplasty procedure that he 

performs. They suggested that letters from patients, after they have had the 

procedure, would be useful. As y1ou know, people are so uneducated about gender 

dyshoria and the necessary surgical procedures involved. So if you can possibly 

jot off a quick note saying you've had the procedure and consequent feelings 

about it, it would be greatly appreciated. 

Thanks again and good luck on all your endeavors! 
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